
 
 
 
 
January 16, 2016 
 
 
Jeri & Mac Burkett 
3021 CR 223 
Durango, CO 81301 
 
Re: Huber Burkett 2-26 
QtrQtr-NESE, Section 26, Township 35N, Range 8W, Laplata County, Colorado 
 
 
Jeri & Mac, 
 
This notice is in regards to the produced water release at Huber Burkett 2-26 well site 
on January 16, 2016, discovered at approximately 12:00 PM. Approximately 4 barrels 
were released from the inlet tubing line to the separator. The release occurred due to 
freezing of the line. XTO is in the process of working with the Colorado Oil and Gas 
Conservation Commission to remedy the release. XTO is in the process to correct the 
issue in order to prevent future releases from occurring at this site. Along with this letter, 
XTO will follow up with a phone call to describe the incident to you personally. If you 
have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. Thank 
you and have a great day! 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Thank You! 
XTO ENERGY INC., an ExxonMobil subsidiary  
Logan Hixon | 72 Suttle Street, Suite J | Durango, CO 81303 | ph: 970-247-7708 | Cell: 505-386-8018  
Logan Hixon | 382 CR 3100 | Aztec, NM 87410 | ph: 505-333-3100 | Logan_Hixon@xtoenergy.com 
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